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Hi Trish:
Cochituate Rail Trail Construction and Closure Update

The construction phase of the Cochituate Rail Trail is underway. Contractors are clearing vegetation along the CRT in
stages, in preparation for utility work and bridge/trail construction.

The trail is expected to be closed from Willow Street to Chrysler Road starting on July 8 until mid-August. The trail will
then be temporarily re-opened to the public until October/November, when bridge construction and other activities get
underway.

All dates are approximate, and are subject to change based on weather and other factors. Variable Message Boards will
be posted along the trail, and updates will also be provided at natickma.gov/crt. An upcoming BOS meeting will have the
CRT project as an agenda item.

The public is advised to keep off closed sections for safety. The section from Willow Street to the MBTA station is closed
to all public access.

Josh

Josh Ostroff

Chair, Cochituate Rail Trail Advisory Committee; Vice Chair, Transportation Advisory Committee
Town of Natick

508 654-3330

jostroff@natickma.org
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